KNAuF

Date: August 28, 2014

To: Mike Steed

Cc:

From: Adam Meeker

Re: Line 614 Forming Mini Rebuild

Mike,

[ would like to comment on the performance of GENESYS during the recent repairs on Line 614.
Overall the project went very well. Beginning with my initial conversations with Dillon and into the jobsite
meetings with Zach, Eddy and Russell, everyone did a really good job. It was clearly evident that a
significant amount of planning was done on the front end by your team, which allowed you to execute to
the schedule and startup the line about 12 hours early.

Zach in particular was very good at communicating with me. We met every day and talked about
what got accomplished and what still needed to be done. We worked through problems as they came up.
| would absolutely have him back to lead a project for me any time. | was also impressed with the local
millwrights the guys hired. Owverall | was very pleased from start to finish.

Sincerely yours,

Adam Meeker
Mechanical Project Engineer
Plant 1
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